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June 19, 2002

PUBLIC MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled Historic Landmark Commission meeting
for June 26, 2002, has been cancelled. The next meeting is
scheduled for Wednesday, July 24tk at 4:00 P.M. in the City Hall
Council Chambers.

Thank youl!

Have a safe and happy Fourth of July!





